
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
Friday 27 August Winter Carnival in Pemberton (yr3-6) 

Monday 30th  School Board Meeting 
After School Soccer continues  

Monday 6th 

September 

Soccer Continues  

Thursday 9th 

September 

Kylie Howarth Book Week incursion  
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www.walpoleps.wa.edu.au 

Phone: 68710200  

 

IT HAS BEEN A BUSY FORTNIGHT! 

Book Week Dress Up Day 

Thank you to Ms Viner for organising the Book 
Week Parade Dress Up day and parade. The 
students looked fantastic, there was a  variety 
of characters including Cinderella, Tintin, 
Asterix, Pirates,  Dinosaurs and Aliens just to 
name a few!  

 
 

Nullagine PS Visit  

 Our Walpole students hosted the Nullagine 
students and teachers on Tuesday afternoon. 
Thank you to the P&C for donating the 
sausages and rolls for the sausage sizzle it was 
loved by everyone! The afternoon was spent 
playing softball, drawing together, feeding the 
chickens and ducks amongst other activities. 
Our Walpole students were amazing hosts and 
the Nullagine students thoroughly enjoyed the 
visit.  
 

 
 

Winter Carnival 

Good luck to our soccer and netball teams 
playing in the Winter Carnival at Pemberton 
today. They have been practicing at every 
opportunity and I would like to thank all of our 

volunteers who are coaching and 
unpriing for the day.  
 

Denmark Round Table  

Ms Claire Chhor and myself attended 
an informal round table education 
discussion with the Minister for 
Education Sue Ellery and member for 
Blackwood Warren Jane Kelsbie 
alongside other schools from Denmark 
and Mt Barker.  The themes of the 
discussion were similar across the 
district including housing, service 
provision for our students and 
infrastructure.  
 

TTW update  

The plaque permission survey was 
completed in record time, thankyou for 
this. The students have been busy 
creating art work for the timeline and 
we are excited to see it at the opening 
on the 12th of September. If you have 
some time on the Festival day to help 
with the Sausage Sizzle please let our 
P&C know. This is a vital fundraiser for 
our school and the monies will go 
towards student resources, incursions 
and excursions.  
 
Protective Behaviours Parent Session 

The Protective Behaviour Session 
shared some very valuable parent 
resources including: Cyber Safety at 
www.esafety.gov.au and the  
Australian Childhood Foundation at 
www.childhood.org.au. There are 
many other resources including 
Maggie Dent and the WA Education 
Department.  
 
Change of Assembly Date  

Our last Term 3 Assembly has been 
moved to the last day of Term 3, the 
24th of September. 
  

Thank you for your ongoing support of 
Walpole PS.  
Kate Hewitson – Principal 

 

http://www.walpoleps.wa.edu.au/
http://www.esafety.gov.au/
http://www.childhood.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

When contacting the School please 

call the Front Office or send an email. 

Please do not ring the School Mobile 

as this is not our primary source of 

contact and is used for excursions. 

 

68710200 

Writers Festival Spencer Park PS  

Congratulations to our Year Six students 
who participated in the Collective Writers 
Festival on Monday the 23rd of August.  

 

TERRIFIC TUESDAY! 

Making new friends, a 

sausage sizzle and dressing 

up! 

What fun we all had. 


